
From: John Hutchinson [mailto:jhutch@fontanasports.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 11:13 AM 
To: Mary Carbine 
Cc: district4@cityofmadison.com; Elizabeth Hutchinson; Judith Hutchinson 
Subject: RE: FW: New State Street Taxicab Stands 
 
Mary, 
With only 3 parking spaces on our street and being open until 7:00 pm we will miss the 
parking. Business is hard enough as it is. 
Why can't the taxi stand be on Johnson Street where there is more parking? 
Please pass this request on to the mayor, the city engineer and any other city official 
who could help. 
Thanks, 
John Hutchinson 
Fontana Sports 
 
Sent from my Android phone using TouchDown (www.nitrodesk.com) 
 
 
From: room chorus.net [mailto:room@chorus.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2012 10:15 AM 
To: Mary Carbine 
Subject: Taxi stands 
 
 
Dear Committee members, 
As I write this e-mail, cars are being given $20.00 tickets outside of my store at 307 W. Johnson St. for 
parking in the new Taxi Stand that  have assigned to the loading zone after 6pm. They are likely people 
that have come downtown for the Concerts on the Square. This will make a very sour ending note to 
their time tonight.  I have not, as of yet, seen a single taxi use the space outside my store before 9pm.  
Having these spaces, and others, declared taxi stands at 6pm has taken away many parking spaces that 
customers of downtown shops use at night and given them over to a use that is not needed or used 
before 10pm.  
 
I hope you will consider making the cab stands start later, and save these spaces for downtown 
customers. 
 
Sandi Torkildson    

 
--  
A Room of One's Own Bookstore 
307 W. Johnson St 
Madison WI 53703 
 
608-257-7888 
www.roomofonesown.com 

http://www.nitrodesk.com/
http://www.roomofonesown.com/

